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Introduction 
This policy provides a coordinated approach for the distribution, use, and management of 
Accountable Professional Expense Accounts (APEAs). 
 
Employees who are members of the Administrative, Professional and Technical (APT) or 
members of the University of Regina Faculty Association (URFA) bargaining unit receive an 
APEA.  
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Scope 
This policy applies to  

• Employees who are eligible to receive an APEA through employment contracts or 
collective bargaining agreements. The entitlements are awarded based on the 
employment agreements for each group of FNUniv employee: Administrative, 
Professional and Technical (APT) or University of Regina Faculty Association (URFA).  

• CUPE employees are not entitled to APEA funds. 
 
This policy also applies to those individuals who approve expenditures charged to an APEA 
fund which are consistent with other FNUniv policies and operation procedures. 
 
If any provision of this Policy is found to be inconsistent with the provisions of a collective 
agreement, the collective agreement will prevail, unless the Policy provision is required by law, 
in which case the Policy provision will prevail. 

Policy Statements 
The policy states the following:



http://www.uregina.ca/policy/glossary/index.html?acronym=cra
http://www.cra-arc.gc.ca/tx/bsnss/tpcs/pyrll/bnfts/gfts/plcy-eng.html
http://www.cra-arc.gc.ca/tx/bsnss/tpcs/pyrll/bnfts/gfts/wrds/menu-eng.html


 


